SIGSENERGY:

June 6, 2011

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
PO Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

RE: Docket No. A-125051
Update and Amendment to the Initial Application for Natural Gas Supply Services to the Public
for Interstate Gas Supply, Inc., dba IGS Energy

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

On August 30, 2010 IGS Energy submitted a request to the Commission to update and amend our Initial
Application for Natural Gas Supply Services to include the service territory of People’s Natural Gas. Our
records fail to indicate however if a copy of that request was ever served on any of the interested parties.

Please accept this letter, and the attached certificate of service, as confirmation that copies of our original
notification to the Commission has been served on the following:

Office of Consumer Advocate

Small Business Advocate

Office of the Attorney General
Department of Revenue

Columbia Gas of PA, Inc.

National Fuel Gas Distribution Corp.
People’s Natural Gas Company, LLC

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and please contact me if any additional information is required.

Yours sincerely,
INTERSTATE GAS SUPPLY, INC., dba IGS ENERGY
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Anthony Cusati, Il
Director of Regulatory Affairs
Eastern Division

Cc: Todd S. Stewart, Esg., Hawke McKeon & Sniscak LLP
J. Shurskis
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